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Kenningtons Primary Academy 

DATES TO REMEMBER  
 
 

17th December 2013 - 9.15am Nursery Intake Meeting 
17th December 2013 - Pupil Christmas Church Service 

18th December 2013 - Christmas Dinner 
19th December 2013 - Santa’s Grotto/Christmas Parties 

 
    20th December 2013 end of term. 

 
6th January 2014 - return to school 

 
15th January 2014 - Film Club presentation assembly 

 

Christmas Dinner  - non-uniform day 
 

This year our Christmas dinner takes place on 18th December. We are 
making this a non uniform day and asking pupils to wear a  

Christmas jumper on the day. 
 

Christingle Service  
 

Thank you to everyone that attended our Christingle Service on Wednesday. 
It was a lovely evening and we have received a lot of positive feedback from 

both parents and children. 
 

We managed to raise a total of £160.00 on the night. This money will be  
donated to Oxfam to purchase five solar power units, for those less fortunate. 

Thank you for your support.  
 

Dinner and Breakfast Club money 
 

Can you please make sure your child’s dinner and breakfast 
club money is paid in full before  

Friday 20th December  2013. Thank you. 

Stubbers payment  
 

Please note that the next Stubbers instalment is due on  
Friday 20th December 2013. 



 
Tissues for the Month of  December. 

 
This month we are asking all Year 2 pupils to bring in boxes of tissues. 

Thank you. 

Football 
 

Well done to our boys football team for their result away to Shaw Primary. 
 

Kenningtons 1 - Shaw 1 
 

Thank you to all of the parents and grandparents who provided transport.  

Class Christmas Parties 
 

Class Christmas parties will be on 19th December 2013 and have 
been organised by class teachers. Your child should have been 
given a slip of paper detailing the item they have volunteered to 

bring in.  
Please note food and drink should only be brought in on the day of 

the party. We cannot accept anything through the office.  
Thank you.   

New Year Base Camp 
 

Kenningtons Primary Academy and Sportacular are pleased to  
announce a special one off New Year Base Camp on Friday 3rd  
January 2014 . To book, come into the office and ask for a form. 

Booking deadline extended until Tuesday 17th December.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact Cate on 01708 865663, 

 
Christmas cards 

 
Kenningtons Post Box will be open for children to post Christmas cards to their friends from  

Monday 16th December. 
 

 


